
From: The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 9:30 PM
To: studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu
Cc: BC SGA Director of Finance; Danyel Harris; Nicole Alvarez
Subject: BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23) 

Student 

Name *

Lilly Mabalot

BC ID 

Number *

@00205176

BC Email 

*

lilly.mabalot@email.portervillecollege.edu

Who 

referred 

you to 

this 

appeals 

form? *

Student Life Services

Tell us 

about 

you: *

 I have a BC Planner

Check 

Semesters 

*

 Fall 2022

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. At least 100 word statement is needed. *

I'm requesting the automatic ASB charge be removed for my registered classes in Summer/Fall 2022. I 

will not be needing the ASB card for Summer or Fall of 2022. I will only be taking online courses 

through out the 2022/2023 school year. I have called the business service office to have the fee 

removed before I pay for the health fee but I have not received a call back yet and for some reason I 

cant even pay the health fee online so I'm just following instruction to make sure I cover my end asking 



for the fee to be removed instead of requesting a refund on something that has not been purchased 

yet.


